
Will you Be the Change in Poplar and Limehouse? Yes 
 
Dear Ms Begum, 
 
Congratulations on your recent election. I’m sure you’ve already got an idea of how much fairness
matters to people in our area.  
 
In London, 66% of people say they have bought a Fairtrade product (YouGov2024*). That's millions
of people in our city committed to a fairer future. Dear Aphsana Begum, 
 
I would like to pledge for the fair -trade campaign and school help support farmer, and local
communities make awareness on climate changes that effects the environment due to pollution and
support families and children. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Amina Khatun Miah 
 
So, as we mark Fairtrade Fortnight and 30 years of Fairtrade in the UK, I’m asking you to sign the
Fairtrade Foundation's Be the Change pledge.  
 
The pledge is a simple personal commitment to work with Fairtrade and fair-trade campaigners here
in the UK, and to listen to the farmers and workers around the world, to make sure policies developed
at Westminster contribute to a future that’s fair for all. 
 
You can see the full details and sign up here: https://bit.ly/BeTheChangePledge 
 
After you sign, I’d love it if you can share your commitment on social media so people can see our
community cares about a fairer future. 
 
Thanks for taking the time to read my email. Please let me know if you plan to sign the pledge. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Amina Khatun Miah 
Shahjalal Centre 
25 Hale Street 
Wades Place 
London 
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* Figures on individual cities are from YouGov Plc. Total sample size 1018 adults. Fieldwork
undertaken between 22nd - 29th July 2024. The survey was carried out online. The figures have been
weighted and are representative of all city adults (aged 18+).


